
 

        September 10, 2021 

 

In compliance with the Guadalupe County Personnel Policy, it is mandatory that all Department 
Heads post this notice for five (5) working days. This notice will be posted beginning September 

10, 2021 through September 17, 2021. 

EMPLOYMENT NOTICE 

The Sheriff’s Office is currently seeking a  
IT Technician 

 

Applicant must have an Associate’s Degree in Business or in a computer related discipline 1-2 years of 
responsible work experience using computers or a High School graduation and its equivalent with 4-5 
years of responsible work experience using computers or, any equivalent combination of experience and 
training which provides the required knowledge, skills and abilities.  

The starting pay is $21.92 per hour, with a start date of October 1, 2021. Benefits include Medical 
Insurance, Paid Holidays, Vacation, Sick and Retirement. 

If any county employee wishes to apply for this position, please complete a Sheriff’s Office, Adult 
Detention Center and Animal Control Application and Background Packet and transfer request form. 
Please submit completed applications to Sheriff Arnold S. Zwicke at 2617 N. Guadalupe Street. Any 
transfer request by an employee of a higher pay group will be considered as a request for demotion and 
therefore reduction in pay. 

Guadalupe County does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age, and 
handicapped status in employment or the provision of services. 


